
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

Use of the new General Information Sheet (GIS) Form 
 

 

 Notice is hereby given that effective 01 March 
2019, the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) will 
only accept the new GIS form which includes the beneficial 
ownership information. The new GIS form can be 
downloaded from the SEC website at the following link: 

 
http://www.sec.gov.ph/reportorial-requirements/corporations-
with-primary-licenses-2/ 

 
For your guidance and information.  
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